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December 29, 2021
Merry Christmas!  I have just a few reminders as we head into the New Year.

If you have not already done so, check your child’s backpack for their 2nd quarter report cards.  These were sent home last Tuesday.  Also, many teachers had their students clean their desks and lockers; there may be other surprises waiting for you!

School will resume on Wednesday, January 5th, 2022.  Our next School Mass will also be on Wednesday;  it will be led by the staff.

As we look into 2022, we see that Catholic School’s Week is right around the corner.  I would like to give you some dates for you to mark on your calendar, in case you would like to participate, or help in any way.
Sunday, January 30, 2022

· Students will be asked to participate and help to lead the 8:30 am Mass at St. Edward Church in Minneota.  Look for permission slips to come home.

· There will be a Fun Fest and Chili Feed from 5 – 7 pm at the school.  Plan to attend.  Invite your friends and family.  Prospective families will be invited as well.  Please let us know if you know someone who needs a formal invitation.

Monday, February 1, 2022

· The 5th – 8th grade will be participating in the Spelling Bee in the morning.  All are invited to attend.

Tuesday, February 2, 2022

· We are planning mini sessions in the afternoon.  If you have a particular talent or hobby that you would like to share with the students, please consider coming in this afternoon.  We will be looking to host about 8 different sessions.  In the past these have included making little dresses for Africa, card tricks, pie making, cake decorating and so many others.  We have a small budget to help purchase items for this if needed.
Wednesday, February 3, 2022

· Cynthia will be planning a “Family Meal”.  All are welcome to attend.  We will send out sign up sheets.
Thursday, February 4, 2022

· On Thursday afternoon, we are planning a career spotlight.  Students would love to hear what you do for a career!  We might be able to bring a few groups out of the building for this.
Friday, February 5th, 2022

· Cynthia will be planning a second “Family Meal”

· Mardi Gras will be held this afternoon.  Mrs. Horner and Ms. Novotny are looking for volunteers to help with this event.  All families are asked to bring one item (cake, plate of cookies, etc.) for this event.

Catholic School’s Week, St. Edward style, takes many hands.  Please consider helping in one of the ways mentioned.  If you cannot help in any of these things, please reach out to the school.  I am sure we could find other tasks that are available.

As of December 21, we had raised almost $47,000 toward our challenge grant!  We will be putting our final numbers together this week.
May God Bless,

Mrs. Garvey
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